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SERVICE 

We are called to 

COMMUNITY 

                                         We are called to 

WORSHIP 

We are called to 

GOSPEL VALUES 
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Baptism of The Lord                                           January 10, 2021 

HOLY  NAME  of  JESUS  PARISH  

 

W e   A r e   A   M I S S I O N   P A R I S H   W i t h   A   M i s s i o n  
  

COME  SERVE  WITH  US  &  COME  PRAY  WITH  US 

 

 PLEASE GIVE THIS YOUR ON-GOING ATTENTION  
 

The Covid-19 coronavirus pandemic continues to affect many parish life activities and our worship together. 
Our Parish Directory reflects our hope for schedules to return to something more normal in the fall of 2020. 

  
Continue to consult the Parish Bulletin for more specific real-time information 

as well as listen for the most recent information being announced by St. Louis County and the State of Missouri. 
  

HOLY NAME OF JESUS PARISH 
10235 Ashbrook Dr., St. Louis, Mo. 63137 
314-868-2310 / FAX 314-868-3919 
www.holynamestlouis.org 
  

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday  7:30 am - 4:00 pm 
Friday  7:30 am - 12:00 noon 

 

Father Michael Henning, Pastor 
     mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net 
  

Father Ray Iwuji, In Residence 
  

Theresa McWilliams, Director of Music 
     tmacwms@sbcglobal.net 
  

Deacon George Watson, Permanent Deacon 
     hgwatson@msn.com 
  

Deacon Matthew Duban, Permanent Deacon 
     meduban@sbcglobal.net 
  

Sandy Miesner, Parish Secretary 
     parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net 
  

Joseph Vassallo, Facilities Maintenance Coordinator 
  

David Vaughn, Parish Custodian 
 

Human development is primarily a vocation, every 
person’s calling from God ‘to be more’. 

 

Therefore, the Church teaches  
that the essential quality of ‘authentic’ development 

is to promote the good of every man (person)  
and of the whole man (person). 

 

From the teachings of St. Giovanni Montini, Pope Paul VI, 1967 

CELEBRATING MASS &  
SACRAMENTS 
 

Liturgy of the Eucharist (Weekend & Weekday Masses) 
 

Saturday  4:00 pm (CST) /  5:00 pm (DST) 
Sunday  9:30 am 
 

Monday  7:30 am  
Trinity Catholic High School When in Session 
Tuesday – Friday  8:00 am  
 

Holy Days of Obligation   9:00 am & 7:00 pm 
Civil Holidays   See Bulletin Mass Intentions for Time 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 2:30-3:30 pm 
  3:30-4:30 pm  (Daylight Savings Time) 
Day & Evening Times during Advent & Lent Weekdays 
Anytime by Appointment with Fr. Mike at Home / Church 
 
Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
1st Saturday of Every Month—After Evening Mass 
3rd Sunday of Every Month—After 9:30 am Mass 
Anytime by Appointment with Fr. Mike at Home / Church 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Tuesday 8:30 am -12:00 midnight 
 
Perpetual Help Devotions 
8:30 am—After Tuesday Morning Weekday Mass 
 
Parish Rosary 
8:30 am—After Weekday Mass 
3:30 pm CST / 4:30 pm CDT—Monthly on 3rd Saturdays 
7:30 am & 10:00 am—Monthly on 3rd Sundays 

 

T H E   O N G O I N G   P R I O R I T I E S   O F   O U R   P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y  
  
  

MEMBERSHIP  *  PARTNERSHIP  *  STEWARDSHIP 
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Our Contact Information 
Room At The Inn 
3415 Bridgeland Dr. 
Bridgeton, MO 63044 
314-209-9181 
http://www.roomstl.org 

  
 

TO: ALL VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS 
FROM: DAVID WEBER 
RE: HAPPY NEW YEAR      
  
First and foremost, I want to thank EVERYONE for their continued support of ROOM. The support, calls, as-
sistance, etc., has just been well beyond belief. We are truly blessed! 
  
The shelter is almost full. We do require a negative COVID-19 test before we allow new clients to stay at our 
shelter. During the summer months, our client census was very low. We have been full ever since. Unfortu-
nately, some clients violated our rules and had to be exited. We are looking to receive two new clients on Fri-
day, assuming their test results are negative, Currently, they are at a Motel waiting for test results. Next week 
we will receive additional clients putting us at full capacity. 
  
For the Holidays, we had Thanksgiving dinner delivered by Temple Israel. 
The clients were treated to Pizza and Wings, provided by a generous donor, for 
Christmas Eve, and for Christmas day, they cooked two turkeys for a special 
Feast. This year we asked for gift cards. We received plenty so that we could 
take our clients and they were able to shop for gifts for themselves and for their 
children. This allowed everyone to get gifts and to get the gifts that each client 
wanted. 
  
Thanks again to our many volunteers, our holiday decorations were better than 
ever. New trees, decorations, and new decorations for the outside of our 
building that even included lights. Our building, inside and out, was truly 
beautiful. 
  
We are still sheltering in place, requiring extra staff, extra food, and a major hit 
to our budget. We thank our partner congregations for continuing to support 
us financially for the nights they were to serve. In talking with several of our 
partner congregations, I get the sense that sheltering in place may continue 
until the end of March 2021. 
  
Again, the Board, the Staff and I want to say thanks and wish everyone 
a very happy, healthy, and safe New Year. I know 2021 will be better for all! 
  
We are truly grateful for all our volunteers and supporters. Thank you. 
  
Warm Regards, 
  
David 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Monday January 11 
   

Tuesday January  12 
8:00am Alvena Chrismer 
 

Wednesday January 13 
8:00am Homer & Rosalie Zigler 
 

Thursday January 14 
8:00am Darlene & Lloyd Imhoff 
 

Friday  January 15 
8:00am Lucille Grelle 
 

Saturday January 16 
4:00pm Bill Platten 
 

Sunday January 17 
9:30am Arthur Oetjen 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of  all who have 
died this week. May their souls and all the souls of 
the faithful  departed rest in peace.  Amen. 

 
 
 

Donna Lane, Bob Seidel Jr,  John Spaedy, Matt Cody,  
Bernette Goymerac,  Mildred Miller, Mary  
Masterson, Gerri Gardocki, Tim Downs, Cooper 
Treacy, John Baboer, Maureen Williams, Gerri  
Yester, Mary Williams, Al Haines Betty Kondracki, 
Jerry Nogalski, Mary Lou Sammelman, Tom Koerper,  
Nancy Berwin, Patty Corbin, Chris Deaton, Glen 
Marstall, Anne Marlowe, Dorothy Anderson,  
Marcella Hodge, Ken Kleinberg, Shirley Loy, Mary 
Singler, Joan Geerling, Carol Jones, Parker Jackson, 
Jennifer Lumetta, Mike Swoboda, George Lawler,  
Phyllis Lawler 

 
 
 
 
 

January 16 
4:00pm Marilyn GiƩemeier 
 

January 17 
9:30am  Pat Stolte 

Stewardship of Treasure 
Your GiŌs of Support for 

December 27, 2020   $5,848.26 
 
Online Giving (included above) $1,545.00 
 
Budgeted weekly offertory  $8,028.00 
 
This week’s <loss>   $2,179.74 
 
Budgeted weekly expenses  $12,843.00 
 
This week’s <loss>    $6,994.74 

January 3, 2021   $6,032.22 
 
Online Giving (included above) $1,773.00 
 
Budgeted weekly offertory  $8,028.00 
 
This week’s <loss>   $1,995.78 
 
Budgeted weekly expenses  $12,843.00 
 
This week’s <loss>    $6,810.78 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU 
A tremendous Thank You to all who donated to 
the Room at the Inn wish list. 
As always the people of Holy Name went  
beyond expectations.   We had a pick-up truck 
and an SUV full of supplies.  Your kindness and 
generosity are greatly appreciated. 
The donation of these necessary supplies during 
these uncertain times will be a tremendous 
help to Room at the Inn. 
 
Thank you again for your support and God 
Bless. 
 
Joan Aslin 
Coordinator for RATI at Holy Name. 
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PRAYER CHAIN 
    If you or someone you know is in need of  
prayer, please call either Marjorie Dubray @741-
9926 or Betty Kondracki @ 868-0176  
 

IMPORTANT  
HOSPITAL NEWS 

 

 If you or a friend, relative, neighbor, etc. are 
being admitted to a hospital please contact the 
Parish Office to let us know. 
  

 

connect with your parish community by 
live streaming Sunday Mass on facebook 

Search for Holy Name of Jesus Bellefontaine Live Stream 
 

 

As you may be aware we are now live streaming  
Sunday Mass at 9:30 am.  This is a good way for our  

parishioners who are not able to come to church to stay  
personally and spiritually connected with one another  

and our parish community. 
 

Here are some ways that all of us can help out  
with getting this important new development going— 

and keeping it available to all throughout the new year. 
 

Get the word out to as many people as you know  
and assist them if they need some help  

with getting connected on their phone or computer. 
 

Offer to bring them a copy  
of our Breaking Bread missal and hymnal  

or let the Parish Office know and we’ll deliver one. 

 

Volunteer to offer your technical assistance so that the 
work of  making this weekly service available to our  
parishioners does not fall on one person alone.   
We’ll provide training and support.  Ideally it would be 
good for us to have 2 or 3 people working on this as a team.  
In general, volunteers would be responsible for: 

 

Set up & storage of equipment 
Open & maintain internet connections 

Monitor equipment during Mass 
 

This is an important service to our parishioners,  
especially now with the necessary restrictions we have in 
place for everyone’s good health and safety. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact either  
Theresa McWilliams or Father Mike. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Sanctuary Lights in use during January 
will be in memory of 
  
Week of January 10          Mary Dolansky 
Week of January 17          Dee Ferrel 
Week of January 24          Shannon Foppe 
Week of January 31          John Geerling 
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We’re all tired of hunkering down at home, but we also realize it’s the right thing to do during this pandemic. 
The Fundraising Committee is hoping that sometime next year things will begin looking up. Therefore, we 
have some hopeful news to pass along. We’ve begun planning our Lenten Fish Fries. But these will not be the 
same type of fish fries we’ve all come to enjoy. We want to start getting the word out now, so here’s what you 
can expect:  

THE HOLY NAME OF JESUS LENTEN CARRY-OUT ONLY FISH FRIES  

Kick-off date: Ash Wednesday, February 17, 2021 Time: 4 PM – 6 PM  

Cost: $10.00 per dinner:  Dinner includes: 2 pieces fried fish, spaghetti, cole slaw, white bread, 2 packets 
of tartar sauce 

Masks will be required to enter the Cafeteria, where everyone will need to keep 6’ distance in line as you wait 
to get your food. When it’s your turn to pay, you’ll be given a ticket for each dinner you purchase. Food will 
be pretty much ready to go so that all you have to do is pick it up at the window and be on your way. 

 We are unable to initially offer menu choices due to the precautions that must be taken due Covid. This 
should mean less time in line for you. 

 There will be no dessert sales, nor any beverages available. This could change as Lent goes on.  

At a later date, we are hoping we can once again offer dine-in service. 

 We wanted to let you know what is planned, and hope to see many of you there. Even though the fish fries 
may look a bit different, our food is still delicious and our parishioners are extremely friendly! Hope you can 
join us.  

Mark your calendar for these dates: February 17 (Ash Wednesday). February 26 (Friday) March 5, 
March 12, March 19, March 26 (Fridays in Lent) April 2 (Good Friday)  

Additional details will be relayed as we get closer to Ash Wednesday.  

Please note that Covid numbers will determine whether or not our Fish Fries can actually be held. In the mean-
time, stay well and stay safe.  

The Fundraising Committee  

REQUEST FORM 2020 
CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT 

 
Env #_________ 
 
 
Name_______________________________________ 
 
 
Address________________________________________________Zipcode________________ 
 
 
Phone_____________________________ 
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Happy New Year from Your St. Vincent de Paul Society  
As always, thanks to everyone who continues to donate through your monthly blue envelopes and memorials, 
as well as donations of non-perishable food items in the containers located at the entrances to church. It’s be-
cause of your kindness and generosity that we’re able to help so many neighbors in need. Also, if you ever 
need a thank you, birthday or anniversary gift for someone, remember that you can make a donation in their 
honor. It’s a thoughtful way to wish them well by honoring them with a gift that helps your neighbors in need. 
Donation envelopes can be found in the front of the St. Vincent de Paul collection bins which are located at 
all the church exits, and we’ll send them a notification of your kindness for you. Just include their name, ad-
dress, and the reason for your donation. Thanks, too for all the donations of clothing and shoes that have been 
deposited in the Thrift Store container on the parking lot. Remember that we receive a check from the Thrift 
Store every time the container is full!  
ALSO, just a reminder that your monthly blue envelope donations will be included on your year-end contribu-
tion statement from Holy Name of Jesus, but our gratitude is ongoing.  
God bless you all for your continuing generosity, and best wishes for a happy and blessed new year! Stay safe 
and well! 

TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — Behold my servant with whom I am 
pleased; he shall bring forth justice to the nations  
(Isaiah 42:1-4, 6-7) or Isaiah 55:1-11. 
Psalm — The Lord will bless his people with peace 
(Psalm 29) or Isaiah 12:2-6. 
Second Reading — God anointed him with the Holy 
Spirit (Acts 10:34-38) or 1 John 5:1-9. 
Gospel — You are my beloved Son, with you I am 
well pleased (Mark 1:7-11). 
 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Heb 1:1-6; Ps 97:1, 2b, 6, 7c, 9; Mk 1:14-
 20 
Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 6-9; Mk 1:21-28 
Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18; Ps 105:1-4, 6-9; Mk 1:29
 -39 
Thursday: Heb 3:7-14; Ps 95:6-11; Mk 1:40-45 
Friday: Heb 4:1-5, 11; Ps 78:3, 4bc, 6c-8; Mk 2:1-
 12 
Saturday: Heb 4:12-16; Ps 19:8-10, 15; Mk 2:13-17 
Sunday: 1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19; Ps 40:2, 4, 7-10;  
 1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20; Jn 1:35-42 

The Baptism of the Lord 
January 10, 2021 
All you who are thirsty, come to the water!  
— Isaiah 55:1 

Prayer of Spiritual Communion 
 

My Jesus, I believe that you are 
present in the most Blessed  

Sacrament.  I love You above all 
Things and I desire to receive You 
Into my soul.  Since I cannot now 

Receive You sacramentally, come at 
Least spiritually into my heart.  I 

Embrace You as if You have already 
Come, and unite myself wholly to 

You.  Never permit me to be  
Separated from You. 

Amen. 
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BELLEFONTAINE
ROAD

867-2870
10016 Bellefontaine Rd.

Keith & Buffy Modde

Parishioners

314-838-3877
3350 St. Catherine Street

Serving the community since 1979
        12300 Bellefontaine Road                       520 Little Hills
    St. Louis, MO 63138 St. Louis, MO 63301
          (2 miles north of I-270)                            (370 & 94)
    314-741-2534    636-949-2534

    & DRAIN CLEANING
 

(314) 895-3433
Inc.

Spanish Lake Body Shop
Free Estimates • Towing

867-3333
1339 Dunn Rd.

(between Bellefontaine & Lilac)839-3332 Matt Goldkamp

RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES 
STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

 ST. LOUIS HILLS O’FALLON, MO

 6759 Chippewa Street 2985 Hwy K
 (at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) (at Hwy N, near Dierbergs)

 St. Louis, MO 63109 O’Fallon, MO 63368
 (314) 644-0643 (636) 379-3705

SHOP ONLINE!  catholicsupply.com

Say Good-bye to Clogged Gutters!
•  LeafGuard®  

is guaranteed never 
to clog or we’ll clean 
it for FREE*

•  Seamless, one-piece system keeps out 
leaves, pine needles, and debris

•  Eliminates the risk of falling off a ladder
  to clean clogged gutters
•  Durable, all-weather tested system not a 

flimsy attachment

Call today for your FREE estimate and in-home demonstration

CALL NOW 314-549-8449 Get it. And forget it.®

*Guaranteed not to clog for as long as 
you own your home, or we’ll clean your 

gutters for free.

Receive a $25 Darden card with 
FREE in-home estimate

All participants who attend an estimated 60-90 minute in-home product consultation will receive 
a $25 gift card. Retail value is $25.Offer sponsored by LeafGuard Holdings Inc. Limit one per 
household. Company procures, sells, and installs seamless gutter protection. This offer is valid 
for homeowners over 18 years of age. If married or involved with a life partner, both cohabitating 
persons must attend and complete presentation together. Participants must have a photo ID, be 
able to understand English, and be legally able to enter into a contract. The following persons are 
not eligible for this offer: employees of Company or affiliated companies or entities, their 
immediate family members, previous participants in a Company in-home consultation within the 
past 12 months and all current and former Company customers. Gift may not be extended, 
transferred, or substituted except that Company may substitute a gift of equal or greater value if 
it deems it necessary. Gift card will be mailed to the participant via first class United States Mail 
or e-mailed within 30 days of receipt of the promotion form. Not valid in conjunction with any 
other promotion or discount of any kind. Offer not sponsored or promoted by Darden and is 
subject to change without notice prior to reservation.   Expires 03/31/21. 

INTEREST
FREE

FINANCING 
AVAILABLE

Please Ask For Details

Get this
weekly bulletin
delivered by
email - for FREE!

Sign up here:
www.jspaluch.com/subscribe

Courtesy of J.S. Paluch Company, Inc.

Grow in your faith,
find a Mass, and

connect with your
Catholic Community

with OneParish!

Download Our Free App or Visit

www.MY.ONEPARISH.com

Please support the advertisers in your bulletin,
and thank them for their continued support.

They make your bulletin possible.

EARN MONEY!
DO GOOD! MAKE A

POSITIVE IMPACT!

DO YOU HAVE SALES EXPERIENCE? ARE YOU WELL
NETWORKED IN THE LOCAL COMMUNITY?

J.S. PALUCH COMPANY
NATIONAL PUBLISHER OF CHURCH BULLETINS

• Full Time Positions Available with Excellent Earning Potential!
• Medical Benefits, 401K, Life & AD&D Insurance Available
• Excellent Commission Compensation Program
Interested? Call Kay Leane 1.800.621.5197 x2823
or Email Resume to RECRUITING@JSPALUCH.COM

www.jspaluch.com

$29.95/Mo. billed quarterly

• One Free Month
• No Long-Term Contract
• Price Guarantee
• Easy Self Installation

Call Today!    Toll Free 1.877.801.8608

Medical Alert System

If You Live Alone You Need MDMedAlert!
24 Hour Protection at HOME and AWAY!

✔Ambulance
✔Police  ✔Fire
✔Friends/Family

CALL
NOW!

FREE Shipping
FREE Activation
NO Long Term Contracts

Solutions as Low as $19.95 a month

This Button SAVES Lives!
As Shown GPS,

Lowest Price Guaranteed!

GPS Tracking w/Fall Detection
Nationwide, No Land Line Needed

EASY Set-up, NO Contract
24/7 365 Monitoring in the USA

800.809.3352
MDMedAlert
Safe-Guarding America’s Seniors Nationwide!

The Most Complete
Online National

Directory of
Catholic ParishesCheck It Out Today!

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship
of the Sea of the United States of America

Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.
Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email
eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com
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INVEST LOCALLY
Targeting local business makes good “Cents”–
Get your name out there by advertising in local
parish bulletins. Contact us today for your next
advertising move and we will work with you for

your next “AD THAT WORKS!”
Check us out at www.jspaluch.com

Your
ad

could
be in this

space!

Consider Remembering
Your Parish in Your Will.

For further information, 
please call the Parish Office.


